EAL- 2B res reep O,

Sent: 06 June 2017 12:53
To: publicationreg19
Subject: HED DPD PUBLICATION CONSULTATION' Sitel0 Employment Land at Higher

College Farm Mark Hurst EAL3 Reg 19

Dear Sirs
[ write to formally object to the above development

My objections are for the following reasons:

o The site is too close to residential areas

e The road is not suitable for the increase in HGV's and other goods vehicles that the site will
bring. The local roads, Dilworth Lane, Stonebridge roundabout, Ribchester and Grimsargh bridge
are ill equipped to cope with the current weight of traffic, and are certainly not equipped for any
more.

The site will bring an increase in noise pollution and pollution from Diesel Fumes. Much research
has been recently published on the risk of diesel fumes to people’s health, particularly children and
to consider putting an industrial site so close to residential areas and schools is dangerous and
irresponsible.

o  The area set for development is in an area of outstanding natural beauty and it should be in
the councils interests to keep it so, so as to promote the tourism industry in the area. There is a local

holiday park with views of the area set for development and such plans will surely negatively impact
upon their business.

I hope that the council rejects these plans.

Key services for business growth

« Business diagnosis and development
« Business Recovery

¢ Buying and selling businesses

¢ Branding, web and marketing

* Sales and distribution

» Mentoring and motivation

# Performance Management

= Change Management

ENCOMPASS

Set a course for business success



